
 Safety Bulletin 

Live Power – Waratah to Sandgate New 
Infrastructure     SB Number – W2S-005 

Date issued:  20th September 2021 

New Live Power Changes on the W2S Project Site 

Please be aware that as of the 19th September 2021, the USA/BT Feed location on south fork was 

relocated to the Up Side (of Up South Fork) and has incoming LIVE 120V power fed from the new 

Hanbury Junction Power Room 415V West Signalling Supply via a 415/120 Transformer at HJ28 

Location. 

 

NOTE: The 415 West Signalling mains cannot be isolated or turned off for any reason without 

possession of the Up South Fork and formal authorised permission from the following JMDR staff: 

• Craig Doorey – JMDR Commissioning Manager 

NO staff (other than listed above) are permitted to authorise the isolation of the 415V West 

Signalling Mains supply. 

 

Kevin Ho 

JMDR Project Director 


